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CMS PTSO General Meeting Minutes
May 11, 2021 | 5:30 PM | Via Zoom

Board Attendees: President-Amanda Ring, Vice President-Cindy Tuscano, Treasurer-Michelle
Klein, Secretary-Katy Cross, Vice-Principal-Vanessa Tobolski

Special Guests: Upcoming PTSO board, Mariah Stats (Vice President), Cindy Beck (Secretary),
Amanda Lenke (Treasurer).

Welcome and Introductions
Amanda welcomed everyone. The meeting minutes from the prior general meeting were read
and approved.

Treasurer Update - Michelle Klein

Michelle talked about Staff Appreciation week and how we handled it given COVID times.
Stephen said the staff loved it. Four web leaders thanked teachers over the loudspeaker, and
you could hear the applause throughout the school. There was a lot of positive energy and
many teachers expressed appreciation.

Michelle also gave an update on 8th Grade Graduation, saying that we are in a bit of a holding
pattern, but currently we have KONA Ice and Central Oregon Corn Dog Co. The plan is to have
a field day. The 8th graders can sign yearbooks, sign the banner, eat from the food carts and
hang out with friends. Current start time is 1:00 PM on Thursday. Wednesday will be a full day
and Thursday will be early release at 3:00 PM.

Principal Update - Stephen Duval

Stephen reports that there were 800 kids in quarantine last week (for 60 COVID cases), district
wide. Still no evidence of school-school spread. The district wanted more opportunity for
teacher check-in, so that's why no school on Wednesday. Stephen says PIVOT is the word of
the year. He said it has been great to be back and the kids are great about following protocols.
He is looking forward to a reset in the fall. He thanked the past PTSO board and welcomed the
new board, which is as follows: Michelle Klein (President), Mariah Stats (Vice President), Cindy
Beck (Secretary), Amanda Lenke (Treasurer), Cindy Tuscano/Katy Cross (Apparel/Swag), Katy
Bowles (Website), All members will help with fundraising, led by Michelle Klein.

Cindy asked about staffing for next year, and Stephen said that due to COVID, numbers are
significantly down. He said Cascade is hovering around 690 students for next year, but we are



currently staffed for 840 students. Stephen said the staff will be based on the number of
students and that they have had to cut 4.3 total staff positions. There is more uncertainty this
year than ever.

President-to-be - Michelle Klein
Michelle said she will get Stephen PDF’s for the virtual welcome packet for the Fall 2021.

Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned.



